JAWAHARLAL NEHRU PLANETARIUM

BANGALORE ASSOCIATION FOR SCIENCE EDUCATION
(A Registered Society of the Government of Karnataka)

Ref. No. DP/EST/026/2019-20 4™ June 2019
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Dear Sir/Madam:

4

Sub: Workshop for Differently-Abled Children

We appreciate the excellent ~ work  being done by  your
organisation for the cause of the differently abled.

Jawaharlal Nehru Planetarium (JNP) is proposing to hold a one-day workshop for
differently abled children. The programme is in collaboration with Ms. Dynam
Vocational Skill Training Centre, Bengaluru, on June 20", 2019 between 10.30
am and 3.30 pm.

We invite you to send four children from your school on June 20" for
participating in this workshop. One teacher may accompany the students in order
to establish proper communication between resource person and participants. The
school may also send one accompanying person if essential with prior intimation
to JNP.

Registration will be strictly on First-Come-First-Served basis and is FREE.

Please send in your details for registration at the earliest in person or email to
‘info@taralaya.org’.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,
‘\ A\ arnn—

(H R Madhusudan)
Assistant Director

Sri. T Chowdaiah Road, High Grounds, Bangalore — 560 001
Ph: 2237 9725/2226 6084; Fax: 2237 9726; Email: info@taralaya.org; Website:www. taralaya.org




